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Game Knights

ATT: Max Snow

423 Jobs Lane

Water Mill, NY 11976

Dear Max Snow and members of Game Knights,

On behalf of the Child Life Program and the families we serve in Pediatrics, | would like to
extend a heartfelt thank you. You were very kind and thoughtful to donate the Nintendo DS
systems, games, movies, and more. Your donation has helped to make hospitalization a lot
easier for the children and the families here at the hospital.

As you know, although hospitalization can be a very frightening experience, we do the best
that we can to lower the children’s anxieties and fears. Our patients have enjoyed hours of
fun with the movies and games that you donated. Needless to say, your donation has
brings smiles to our patients during difficult times.

We are appreciative of the effort, devotion, and thoughtfulness you have shown toward the
Child Life Program at Stony Brook Long Island Children’s Hospital. You should feel great
about yourself and all of the smiles you helped to bring to our patients. We look forward to
working with you in the future. Please accept our sincere thanks for your generous
donation from all of us here in Child Life.

Sincerely,

Lo e

Brooke Rose

Certified Child Life Specialist
Stony Brook Children’s Hospital

Stony Brook, NY 11794-7111



